

Montclair Public Schools

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

22 VALLEY ROAD ~ MONTCLAIR, NEW JERSEY 07042 WWW.MONTCLAIR.K12.NJ.US

NATHAN N. PARKER, ED. D. Interim Superintendent of Schools

March 22, 2020 COVID-19 Notification No. 11

Dear Families/Caregivers and Staff,

Welcome to week two of online teaching and learning.

Please note that our technology office has set up a page for <u>remote learning support</u> on our website. This may be helpful with some of your questions such as who to contact when encountering a technical difficulty.

In addition, Toni's Kitchen wanted to remind the community that they will be at Hillside, Nishuane and Montclair High School between the hours of 11:30 am and 1 pm with fresh produce on Mondays and groceries on Thursday for those families who qualify.

Sincerely,

Dr. Nathan Parker

Interim Superintendent

Telephone: 973.509.4000 ~ Fax: 973.509.0586 ~ Email: nparker@montclair.k12.nj.us